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1st AMENDED NOTICE

Notice # 2012-98 Issuer:  Executive Secretary

DATE: NOVEMBER 28, 2012

TO: ALL LICENSEES AND OTHER INTERESTED PERSONS

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF HEARING FOR CONSIDERATION AND/OR ADOPTION OF
AMENDMENTS TO REGULATIONS 26(C) OF THE NEVADA GAMING
COMMISSION AND STATE GAMING CONTROL BOARD

The Nevada Gaming Commission will hold a public hearing for the purpose of
considering adoption, amendment or repeal of the regulation(s) stated below.  The
public hearing will be held on or about the hour of 10:00 a.m. on December 20, 2012 via
video conference at the following State Gaming Control Board locations: Grant Sawyer
Building, Hearing Room 2450, 555 East Washington Avenue, Las Vegas, Nevada and
the State Gaming Control Board, 1919 College Parkway, Carson City, Nevada.

PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO REGULATION 26C

PURPOSE: To amend the definition of “Communications technology” to
include the Internet for the purposes of Off-track pari-mutuel wagering and
other matters related thereto.

The proposed regulation changes will be considered by the Commission in
accordance with the provisions of NRS 463.145 which provides that on the date and at
the time and place designated, any interested person, or their duly authorized
representative, or both, shall be afforded the opportunity to present statements,
arguments or contentions in writing, with or without the opportunity to present the same
orally.
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This matter will be heard by the Nevada Gaming Commission at the December
20, 2012 meeting, and may be continued and heard at subsequent meetings of the
Nevada Gaming Commission as required to effectuate the above stated purposes.  This
notice is also posted on the Commission’s web site at www.gaming.nv.gov as required
by NRS 463.145.

The proposed regulation language will be posted on the Gaming Control Board
website “Regulation Activity” page at: http://gaming.nv.gov/index.aspx?page=52. Written
public comments should be submitted to the Office of the Executive Secretary by
November 30, 2012.  Any questions should be directed to Sally Elloyan, Executive
Secretary at (775) 684-7750 or email to selloyan@gcb.nv.gov.

Sincerely,

_______________________________
Sally P. Elloyan
Executive Secretary


